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Submission: I do not support the merger between Woollahra Municipal Council and The City of Sydney, on the basis that the 
cultures of the highly ethnic, hip and edgy inner City residents, and that of the Well-healled and ultra conservative values of the 
leafy Eastern Suburbs is very different.  
 
But I do support a The City of Sydney absorbing Paddington, the suburb where I live. Already half the suburb is in the City of 
Sydney, and the other half (the part where I live) is like an unwanted guest at the table of WMC.  
 
The density and culture of Paddington matches that of the City of Sydney - and so do the needs of her residents. I'd like to leave 
WMC out on their own (where they want to be) otherwise.  
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